Dear Parents,

In order for parents to control their student’s purchases, the cafeteria software allows students to
purchase meals only OR meals and a la carte items. If you chose for your child to purchase meals only
on the cafeteria deposit slip, but occasionally will allow them to buy a snack, we are requiring that your
child bring in a note that day along with cash to purchase their snack. This signed note must state the
date, your child’s name, school and that they may purchase a snack. It is cafeteria regulations that a
student may only purchase one snack a day.

Please note: this cash purchase will not show on your child’s account due to the software restrictions.
Parent notes are only required for students designated as “meals only” on the cafeteria software. Thank
you for taking the time to help us honor your wishes. If you have any questions please contact the food
service department at 610-889-2125 x 51979

Sincerely,

Nicole Melia
Food Service Supervisor

Sample Snack Note:

| have designated “meals only” on my student’s cafeteria account. Please allow my student to purchase
a snack with cash today.

Student Name:

School:

Date:

Parent Signature:




